Wistron MeWeb Corporation
20 Park Avenue Il, Hsinchu Science Park
Hsinchu 308, Taiwan

PROFESSIONAL INSTALLATION
ATTESTATION

Date: 2020-04-10

FCC ID: NER-TR1V1-IDU

To whom it may concern,

We, Wistron NeWeb Corporation declare that this booster, FCC ID: NKR-TR1Y1-IDU, is
designed specifically for enhancing the 5G NR signal strength for our subscriber who is
experiencing poor signal reception and is not for sale to the general public. Since installation
iz case by case determined and it requires knowledge of our network handshake protocol
between each network component and where the best location/orientation for installing the
booster is, ALL installations therefore must be done by a professional installer. We hereby
declare that this device will be installed by a professional installer only and will not be sold to
the general public. Thank you and please contact us if you should have any question(s).

Sincerely yours,

Angela Lin [ Project Manager / Project Management Dept.
Wistron NeWeb Corporation

Tel: BB6-3-666-7799 axt 31565

Fax: B86-3-563-0780

E-mail: Angela.Lin@wnc.com.tw



